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Richard K. Hoetling

i # pCounsel for NRC Staff
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission '4
Washington, D.C. 20555 N

Re: Duke Power Company (Amendment to Materials License for
Spent Fuel Transportation and Storage)

Dear Mr. Hoefling:

In your letter to Shelley Blum of September 15, 197o,
you referred her to the Public Document Room for copies of
the application. It is my understanding that it is standard
practice for the Staff to provide all intervenor parties with
copies of the application and all Staff / applicant correspon-dence relevant to it. This is a fermal request for you to
honor that practice and prc, vide each it,tervenor with a copy
of the application and all Staff / applicant correspondence
relevant to it.

Also, please continue the practice of providing adequate
advance notice of all meetings between any Staff person and
any applicant person relevant to the application, a copy ofall minutes of meeting and phone calls and a copy of all
inspection reports wh'en might bear on the application.

Sincerely,
,-

//f *";j
~' Anthony Z. Boisman

cc: Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
All parties of record
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